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04 May 2022 Official information request No. 8140010256 
 (Please quote this in any correspondence) 

Andrew Punnett 
By email: fyi-request-19231-c52d4fe9@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
 
Tēnā koe Andrew 
 

Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 
Re: Public Submissions on the Unitary Plan 

 
 
Thank you for your email of 29 April 2022 about the Auckland Unitary Plan.  Your specific 
request and our response are set out below. 
 
Please provide a summary of the demographics of the people who made submissions on the 
Proposed Auckland Unitary Plan. I think these submissions were recieved in the period September 
2013-February 2014. 
 
Please make the summary as detailed as possible whilst respecting the privacy of the people who 
made submissions. 
 
The submission period to the Proposed Auckland Unitary Plan was from 30 September 2013 
to 28 February 2014. Notification of Summary of Decisions requested was 11 June 2014 and 
further submissions supporting or opposing original submissions closed 22 July 2014. 
Resource Management (Forms, Fees, and Procedure) Regulations 2003 inform layout of 
submission Form 5 and further submission Form 6. 
 
All submissions to the Proposed Auckland Unitary plan can be found on our website here 
 
We are unable to grant your request under Section 17 (g) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act1987, as the information requested is not held by the local 
authority.  We do not hold any demographics nor request this data from any submitter. 
 
Decisions relating to the information that is being released to you were made by John 
Duigood General Manager Plans and Places. 
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Should you believe Auckland Council has not responded appropriately to your request, you 
have the right by way of complaint, under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA, to apply to the 
Ombudsman to seek an investigation and review of the decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602. 
 
If you have any further queries, please contact me on 09 301 0101 quoting official information 
request number 8140010256. 
 
Ngā mihi 
 
 

 
 
Angela Hare 
Senior Privacy & LGOIMA Business Partner 
Governance Services 
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